DOCKET

11-AFC-3

DATE  JuN 142012 |

From: Joseph Beckerley [mailto:jbeckerley@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 14, 2012 10:33 AM RECD. JuN 152012 |

To: Solorio, Eric@Energy

Cc: CA52DHima@mail.house.gov; anthonyyoung@sandiego.gov; CarlDeMaio@sandiego.gov;
JerrySanders@sandiego.gov; kevinfaulconer@sandiego.gov;
martiemerald@sandiego.gov; SherrilLightner@sandiego.gov; toddgloria@sandiego.gov;
davidalvarez@sandiego.gov; loriezapf@sandiego.gov; JDale@ci.santee.ca.us;
JMinto@ci.santee.ca.us; JRyan@ci.santee.ca.us; RVoepel@ci.santee.ca.us;
RMcNelis@ci.santee.ca.us; dianne.jacob@sdcounty.ca.gov; Senator.Kehoe@sen.ca.gov;
susan.davis@mail.house.gov; senator@boxer.senate.gov;
senator@feinstein.senate.gov; assemblymember.jones@assembly.ca.gov;
gail.ramer@asm.ca.gov; planningcommission@sandiego.gov; info@cogentrix.com;
schoolwires@santeesd.net; Shiloh Beckerley

Subject: CEC record-Docket #11-AFC-03 Quail Brush Power Generation Siting Case.

Dear whom it may concern,

I am disturbed to hear about the plans to build a power plant next to, basically
on mission trails park. As a regular visitor of this park by myself and with my
family I have enjoyed the peace and tranquility and escape to nature from
downtown San Diego it provides. It is a beautiful park and should be protected
from industrial projects such as a power plants.

Building a power generation plant right next one of the largest public use parks
in San Diego as well as right across the street from a High School where our
children are trying to learn in a safe healthy environment is a very bad idea! I
appose this plan as a resident, a parent, and a voter in San Diego. A proposed
power plant like this should be built in an already industrial area that already
has industrial buildings, noise and pollutants. We have our parks for a reason,
to escape to nature for peace and solitude, for safe healthy places to take our
children to play. Wilderness is important to human beings, to their health, their
mental health, their psychological health, to their sense of meaning in life and
places like Mission Trails provide this wilderness opportunity to San Diego.

They are already building a power link through Cleveland National Forest, now
they want a Power Plant at Mission Trails. Please lets protect our parks, our
places for public use and keep our schools safe. Lets not let San Diego lose the
minimal wilderness it already has that has been set aside for the public. If not
for us, for our future generations and for our kids. Once they are gone and built
on, we can not get this precious land beck. Lets let our kids learn in a peaceful
environment in a visually stimulating area away from extra noise, pollutants and
a massive industrial building. Our schools are already having a difficult enough
time with budget cuts. It is time our politicians and residents step up and
protect our children's futures.

Regards,
Joseph Beckerley

4059 Alabama St
San Diego CA 92104



